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      12/05/2024 
 

                                      
PROJECT: Hintgen Neighborhood Pedestrian Lighting  

          
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Hintgen Neighborhood Pedestrian Lighting 
 
project: 
 
Pember Companies, Inc.       $236,907.95 
Menomonie, WI 
 
Chippewa Concrete Services, Inc.     $237,875.68 
Chippewa Falls, WI 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.       $241,846.14 
La Crosse, WI 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting the bids for the project as being over budget. 

 
       
 
 
 
       

Matthew Gallager 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
       


